
 

Camden Council 
 
12.11.2014  
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Flat 1, 44 Goldhurst Terrace  / Application Planning Approval 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I write on behalf of my client Nir Agam, to submit a planning application for a proposed 
rear extension to be done at 44 Goldhurst Terrace.  
 
The application comprises the following documents: 
 

1. Drawing issue sheet 
2. All existing and proposed plans, sections and elevations 
3. Site location plan 
4. Context plan 
5. Design & access statement 
6. Photographs of the site 
7. CIL 

 
 
I trust that the application is in order. However, please contact me directly if you have 
any queries or require additional information. 

 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Alexia Kokorelia 
 
For and on behalf of 
Kokorelia Architects Limited 
 
14 Aberdare Gardens NW6 3PY 
Tel: 07753229895 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




